Shawnee State University

Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University

The Blurb

Newspaper Collections

11-10-1980

The Blurb 11/10/1980

Shawnee State University

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Public History Commons

Recommended Citation

Shawnee State University, "The Blurb 11/10/1980" (1980). The Blurb. 40. https://digitalcommons.shawnee.edu/blurb/40

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Newspaper Collections at Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Blurb by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ Shawnee State University. For more information, please contact svarney@shawnee.edu.

THE BLURB





SHAWNEE STUDENT BULLETIN

November 10, 1980

Films

Anyone interested in having a film series on campus from the cultural affairs committee, contact Dr. Crabtree or Mrs. Bailey in the counseling center of Massie Hall.

KAK

Shawnee States new soroiety Kappa Delta Kappa is having a turkey raffle to raise money for Christmas gifts to be presented at local nursing homes. Your support would be appreciated. Dottie Welch is the advisor of the soroiety. Anyone wishing to petition for the soroiety can contact Miss Welch's office and leave their name and address.

Children's Theatre Production

The theatre department at Shawnee State Community College, in conjunction with Ohio University Resident Credit Center, will present a classic children's theatre production, "Niccolo and Nicollette" or "The Puppet Prince", Friday, November 14 at 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m., and Saturday, November 15, at 12 p.m. in the Activities Building.

Performances of "Niccolo and Nicollette", or "The Puppet Prince" on November 14 at 9:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. will cost \$.50 (fifty cents) per person adult and child. The Saturday November 15 performance at 12 noon, sponsored by McDonald's will be billed as a McDonald's Fun Theatre and the cost including a hamburger lunch will be \$1.50.

For further information, contact Shawnee State Community College at 354-3205.

ATTENTION FINANCIAL AID STUDENTS !!!!



There will be some changes in the financial aid process for the Winter Quarter. Your tuition and fees will be deducted from your total grant. If you have additional money remaining it will be possible for you to charge your books and supplies at the Shawnee State Bookstore up to the amount of money that would have been given to you in the form of a check. Any additional money that would be left after you have charged your books will be given to you in the form of a check on February 2, 1981. This will be explained to you during early registration.

I URGE YOU TO REGISTER ON NOVEMBER 11, 12, or 13 TO AVOID ANY DELAY IN THE PROCESSING OF YOUR FINANCIAL AID.

Ranger's Den

The lucky winner of the free lunch at the Grand Opening of the Ranger's Den was George Harris.

Mascot glasses are being sold at the Ranger's Den for \$1.00 each.

The Grand Opening ceremony for the Ranger's Den was held on November 5. Alice Cochenour was presented a \$20 gift certificate by Jim Dowdy, Manager of the Cardinal Portsmouth Service Center. Frank Taylor was presented an artist's sketch of the mascot by Keith Petersen.

The Ranger Burger will be available daily at the price of \$1.50 Watch for our Thanksqiving Special!

Student Senate News By H. G. Thomas

The weekly meeting of the Shawnee State Student Senate was held on November 4, 1980. All members were present.

The final plans for a "Meet-N-Mixer" dance to be held on November 21, 1980, at the Dreamland Racquet Club were made. Please see the posters around campus for more information.

Any girls who would like to be a Shawnee State cheerleader are asked to please be at the next Student Senate meeting.

The next Student Senate meeting will be held Tuesday, November 11, 1980, in the Commons Building.

